
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Mike Burd' <mburd@valleyservicesi.com>

Date: 8/29/2013 12:20:13 PM
Subject: RE: HBCS Conference

Mike,

Thank you for the invitation in Washington. Yes, we are available to join you for dinner one night. Do you have a 
preference of nights. We have not made other plans at this time, so we are pretty much open.

Thanks, and I look forward to seeing you in Washington.

Tony

From: Mike Burd [mailto:mburd@valleyservicesi.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 9:31 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: HBCS Conference

Tony,

Hope all is well. I wanted to follow up with our conversation at the Vital Aging fund raiser about the HBCS conference 
coming up in September.
I would like to extend an invitation for you and your group to go out to dinner one of the evenings of the conference. 
Additionally, we will be exhibiting our new “FedEx” delivery system for meal packs to the rural elderly. I hope you will 
stop by our booth and look at all the new things we have to offer in service and meals for your programs.

I look forward to seeing you at the conference.

Regards,
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